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A NEW COMMUNITY PROGRAM COMMENCING OCTOBER 2016 

 
“Lawyers in the Library” offers free 20-minute consultations at the Marin County Law Library 
every second and fourth Thursday of each month from 4:30 p.m. to 6:30 p.m.  Any person 
without an attorney living in Marin County or having a case in the Marin County Superior Court 
is eligible. 

 

No appointment is necessary. Sign-ups are first come, first served and start at 4:00 p.m.  If 
you have an existing case, bring all your legal documents with you to the consultation. 

 

The “Lawyers in the Library” program is ideal for self-represented litigants in need of general 
legal guidance.  “Lawyers in the Library” help with matters including, but not limited to, family 
law, probate, landlord/tenant, small claims, employment, restraining orders and elder abuse.   

 

The goal of “Lawyers in the Library” is to contribute to the Marin legal community’s effort to 
help people who cannot afford private legal services by coordinating and facilitating access to 
information and referrals provided by local volunteer attorneys.  In addition, we hope the 
“Lawyers in the Library” program will increase community recognition of the Marin County Law 
Library’s role in providing free access to legal information for over 125 years. 

 

The Marin County Law Library is located at: 20 North San Pedro Road, Suite 2007, San Rafael. 
 

For additional information, go to the Marin County Law Library website: 
www.marincountylawlibrary.orgv 

or call: 415-472-3733 
 

Services are available in Spanish 


